
 

   

 

May 8, 2024 

 

 

Memorial Day Schedule 

 

The Memorial Day holiday is approaching and we would like to make you aware of our 

schedule during this time. The schedule below lists the services offered and any office closures. 

 

The services scheduled to depart Fife/Tacoma this week are as follows: 

 There will be ship service sailings on Wednesday, May 29 and Friday, May 31. Cargo 

cutoff will remain 5:00 pm both days. 

 There will be normal QuickTrans operations with departures on Tuesday, May 28 and 

Friday, May 31. 

All Lynden Transport U.S. service center locations will be closed on Monday, May 27, with the 

exception of our Alaska service centers which will remain open with limited operations, and our 

Prudhoe Bay service center which will remain open with normal operations. 

 

We appreciate you as a customer. If you have any questions please feel free to call your local 

sales representative or your local service center. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lynden Transport 
  

 

 
Our mailing address is: 

Lynden Transport ꞏ PO Box 3725 ꞏ Seattle, WA 98124-3725 ꞏ USA 

https://www.lynden.com/ltia  
  

 


